
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Pastors will share their thoughts and hopes for our 
community moving forward 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
August 3, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

for Sunday service. Pastors Mike and Adonia will be sharing their reflections on 

their sabbatical and their thoughts and hopes for our community moving 

forward. 

 

This Sunday is also potluck Sunday, so please bring a dish to share that doesn't 

have any nuts or peanuts in it. The church will provide rice and rotisserie 

chickens.  
 

 

Last Sunday was our annual Family Camp, and there was no Sunday Service. 

 

If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please 

follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Announcements  

 



 

 

  

 

Last weekend was our annual Family Camp at Waunita Hot Springs. This is a time 

for our community to really come together and have fun together and bond as 

families. It also provides the youth with precious experiences together. being a 

part of it. Here are some photos. Enjoy!  
 

  



 

 

  

  



 

 

  

  

 

 

Chuck Workman Seong Hwa  

 



 

 

  

 

On July 25th, we celebrated the life of our brother Chuck Workman at his Seong 

Hwa and Won Jeon Ceremonies. Thank you to all who participated.  
 

  



 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

 

New Arrivals  

 

  

 

We are thrilled to welcome  Yun-A and Alexander Johansen  and their three 

children to our community.  Yun-A will be taking on the new role of Family and 

Blessing ministry. We are excited to collaborate together with this wonderful 

family.  
 



 

 

  

 

We also want to welcome Hirokazu Terada who recently moved from Grand 

Junction to join the YAMI program.  
 

 

 

Community Prayer  

 

  

 

Richard and Marjorie Buessing will be starting a weekly prayer meeting on 

Sunday Mornings from 9-9:30 am. Everyone is welcome to join.  
 

 

  

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  



 

 

 

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich at 

6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join 

using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


